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The meeting came to order at 10:00 am with the Pledge of Allegiance.

New Members and Guests – We welcomed John Katko as a guest this month; he became a 

member at the meeting!

Health and Welfare – Cindy Lancette’s dad, Bill Schwald, passed away. Paul Allen passed away 

after the meeting. 

Dealership – Brian attended the meeting and told us that Brad will be taking a step back for a 

while to help his father, who was diagnosed with dementia. He also thanked all of the 

volunteers for their help, as well as John Kresse for leading the dealership ride. He talked about 

winter storage for your bikes- there is an early bird sign up to get a $50 discount which ends 

September 29th. This coming Saturday, September 28th is the PHD Open House. In October, PHD 

will offer a tire and oil sale, and November and December will be the off season accessories 

program. 

Assistant Director – Dwayne talked about the upcoming ride to the Grand Canyon in PA on 

September 27th. It’s a 3 hour ride, KSU at 5pm. Let him know if you’re interested. He’s not sure 

where the group will be staying.

Treasurer’s Report – Joanne told us that we have approximately $3500 in the bank. We will be 

spending some on the picnic after the meeting. 

Membership – Mike told us that we have 106 current members. If he doesn’t have your 

birthday or mileage, please email him to make sure everything is updated. Make sure that your 

name is on the sign-in sheet.

Head Road Captain/Safety – John talked about his article in the newsletter and about the ride 

after the meeting and before the picnic. 

Activities – The picnic is today! The annual dinner will be at Barbragallos. 

Ladies of Harley – Please continue to save your beauty products and sundries for our vets, as 

well as recreational items such as games and puzzles.

Community Service – Karen was unable to be at the meeting, but please continue to bring in 

canned goods!

Editor – Christine mentioned that if anyone has anything to add to the newsletter (including 

pictures!), let her know!



Photographer – Brad wasn’t at the meeting; please send pictures to Kevin and/or Jason.

Webmaster – Jason changed the photos in the dealership, so make sure to check them out! He 

reminded us about text alerts and Google calendar- if you need connected, please see him!

Historian – Mike was unable to be at the meeting.

Old Business – John Kresse thanked everyone that went to Ellicottville. 

New Business – Talked about bike night options this late in the season.

T-Shirt Bingo – South Dakota was chosen with two winners. Each winner took home $20.

Pig Pot – Total was $136.00. One lucky winner took home $68.00.

Motion to adjourn made at 10:38.

Ride to follow before picnic!


